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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is starting to feel a lot like Christmas at TPA. We had a wonderful time at Tadcaster Christmas

market and the children did themselves proud. We also had our own Christmas tree on display at

the local methodist church. Thanks to Mrs Bairstow for getting this ready to show and to Dean

Wilson Jennings who brought it back to school and with a bit of help from our school site manager

the tree is now proudly on display in the school hall.

We look forward to a special end of term with the Christmas movie evening, the Christmas plays for Early Years and the rest of

school and we might even have a special visitor heading our way too...ho ho ho. We may be a little more restricted with our plans

but we won’t let the current circumstances stop us from getting in the festive spirit.

I hope that  you are also getting into the festive spirit too. We hear there are quite a few elves (on shelves) that have been

causing havoc around the homes of Tadcaster...

Caroline Towler,

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is:

Our school attendance target is 97%.

This week’s whole school attendance is:

Venus Reception:91.25% Jupiter: 96.5%

Saturn:98.7% Top team attendance :) Neptune:93.08%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell or isolating; we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

Tadcaster Christmas Market

Big thanks to all those families who supported our Key Stage Two after school Music club at Tadcaster

Christmas market. The children did themselves proud and

represented Team TPA brilliantly. They sang several songs

including We are back!, Everybody sing along, It was on a Starry

Night, Away in a Manger and The First Christmas. We got some

lovely feedback and we had a great introduction from radio station

‘York Mix’ who were also there on Sunday.

Sara from the local town council wrote a lovely email of thanks to

Mrs Oldfield and myself - some of which is shared below. We have

already been invited back next year and we can’t wait!

‘I write to formally thank you both and the children for their fantastic

performance on Sunday.  The choir was a lovely addition to the market

and we hope the children really enjoyed the day. Please could you convey our thanks, best wishes and season’s

greetings to everyone involved.’



UPDATED: Dates for your diary

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as

possible if circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Thursday 9th December TPAC: Christmas Movie Night (Years 1-6) Games at 5pm and Polar Express movie time

at 5.45pm. Please make sure that you have completed the slip from the letter that came

out on Monday and have paid the £3.50 ticket price to secure your child’s place.

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day - your child can come to school wearing their own choice of

Christmas jumper or just a bright and cheerful one with perhaps some added tinsel.

Donate a £1 coin or anything you can afford and raise money for a great cause: Save the

Children.

Christmas Dinner - there will be a change to the advertised meal choice and the

children will be given the opportunity to enjoy turkey and all the trimmings! Please

ensure you book your meal choice in good time to help the kitchen prepare.

Tuesday 14th December Early Years Christmas Extravaganza for parents and carers (school hall) 2pm - Two

tickets per family. Please ensure that you wear a mask, sanitise your hands on entry and

have had a negative LFT result prior to joining us. Information about tickets will be

shared next week.

Wednesday 15th

December

Christmas performance in St Mary’s Church, Tadcaster (Y1-6) 2pm Two tickets per

family. Please ensure that you wear a mask, sanitise your hands on entry and have had a

negative LFT result prior to joining us. Information about tickets will be shared next

week.

Friday 17th December

Visit from Father Christmas - We are lucky enough to be welcoming our special visitor

on the last day of term and he has a sack full of presents to share from our very own

grotto!

Christmas Sing Around the Tree at 2pm - Please note this may need to take place

outdoors depending on numbers so please wrap up warm.

Break up for the Christmas holiday and return on Tuesday 4th January



A snapshot of

our week!


